
 

CUBA SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

 

(575) 289-3950    PO BOX 250 CUBA, NEW MEXICO 87013 

 

Informational Meeting 
Emergency Watershed Protection Program 

For Landowners affected by the Cerro Pelado Fire 
 

Saturday June 25, 2022 
10:00 am 

 
La Cueva Fire Station 
960 Forest Road 10 

La Cueva, NM 
1 Mile South from Hwy 4 

 
The EWP Program is a recovery effort aimed at relieving imminent hazards to life and property caused 
by floods, fires, windstorms, and other natural disasters. All projects must have a project sponsor. 
NRCS may bear up to 75 percent of the eligible construction cost of emergency measures. The 
remaining costs must come from local sources and can be in the form of cash or in-kind services. 
 
EWP is designed for installation of recovery measures to safeguard life and property as a result of a 
natural disaster. Threats that the EWP Program addresses are termed watershed impairments. These 
include, but are not limited to: 

•debris-clogged waterways, 
•unstable streambanks, 
•severe erosion jeopardizing public infrastructure 
•wind-borne debris removal, and 
•damaged upland sites stripped of protective vegetation by fire 
or drought. 

 

Cuba Soil and Water Conservation District will serve as the project sponsor 
for the EWP for the Cerro Pelado Fire. 
 
For more information Contact us 575-289-3950 or cubaswcd@gmail.com 


